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Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

September 10, 2014 

r r > 

I SEP 18 2014 

/ .'f 

. ~~ ~~ 1o'j o7S­
RE: World Petroleum repairs ; tfZC-tc; .~~ ~.'J:>. r !.tL 1 __ , 

~ ~cJl>Y./ '~°'-' 
Dear Mr. Kothur: 

I certify that the repairs required by the Department to the tank grounding system and 
painting and bolt replacement at the World Petroleum Davie Used Oil Processing facility 
were completed to appropriate industry and engineering standards under my direction. 

If you need any additional information, please advise. 

Sincerely, 

r~- ~ 
John M. Jones, P .E. 

cc: Phillip Pierre-Louis 

10200 USA Today Way 
Miramar, Florida 33025 

Phone (479) 353-1368 
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